





November 14, 2014

Scott J. Steffen, P.E.		ssteffen@bhinc.com
BOHANNAN-HUSTON, INC.
7500 Jefferson Street NE Courtyard I
Albuquerque, NM 87109

	RE:	Montecito West Unit 1 Pad Cert Lots 1-28 and 37-46
	Engineers Stamp dated 3/6/14
	Engineers Certification dated 11-7-14

Dear Mr. Steffen,

Based upon your Engineer’s Certification submitted on 11/7/14, the above referenced plan is acceptable for Building Permit approval on above listed lots.

If you have any questions, you can contact me at 924-3986.

Sincerely,

							
      Curtis Cherne, P.E.
Principal Engineer, Hydrology 
Planning Dept.
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